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Mini Bake Off, Around The World, Eco 
Warriors, Fit Kidz and Art Master Class! 

OSHClub South Melbourne launched our 

brand-new kids' clubs two weeks ago and 

the response so far has been 

overwhelming. 

Since kicking off we have enjoyed activities 

that have included baking chocolate 

truffles, planting our very own grass heads, 

we have travelled to the United Kingdom 

and shared together a high tea with the 

Paddington bears we made, we have learnt 

how to paint like Van Gogh and tried our 

best at re-creating a stary night and kept 

active with our AFL skills and drills and so 

much more! 

See page 3 for just a few of our captured 

magic moments.   

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING…
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SPECIAL 
ANNOUNCEMENT

Join us for an afternoon of fun and games ! 

At South Melbourne OSHClub we recognize how difficult these lockdowns can be and 

although we must stay home to keep everyone safe, we have been brainstorming a way to 

stay connected with our wonderful families.

We would love for as many of you to join us via WebEx for an afternoon of fun and games with 

OSHC at home. A link will be provided to you shortly along with a timetable with all the 

amazing activities. This is an event not to be missed. See you soon!  

Stay tuned, more to come! 

A message for all the incredible children and 

families of South Melbourne OSHClub. I begin by 

saying a HUGE thank you too everyone for the 

overwhelming love and support I have felt since 

joining this community. My journey began in 2019 

and I have thoroughly enjoyed each moment. I 

feel blessed for the relationships I have built and 

the opportunity I have had to watch so many of 

you grow into the incredible children you are 

today.

I now have a chance to take everything I have 

learnt and share this with many others as I have 

accepted a role as a Regional Operations 

Manager. I am looking forward to this new chapter 

and am pleased to announce that I will still be 

heavily involved in South Melbourne OSHClub 

and look forward to seeing you all during my 

service visits.   
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